Please do not pass bill HB3063. It is a violation of a parents right for informed consent to medical
treatment and the childs right to an education. If passed this bill will keep more than 31,000 children
from their right to a public education. Religious freedom should not be taken away, and by taking that
away you are affecting many people with deeply held religious convictions.

Thank you for your time,

Paula O'Connor.



